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October 2023 

                                      LEXINGTON’S MGA October NEWSLETTER 
 
The MGA Committee has finalized the plan for the 2023-2024 season schedule and can be viewed 
on the MGA Lexington website section. November 8, 2023, is our opening day scramble. When you 
sign up in golf genius for the event, you are committing to BOTH golf and dinner. The committee 
has planned that each participant receives two drink tickets per person, snacks will be available 
under the canopy; prizes & raffle gifts will be presented during the dinner. Please register for this 
opening day event by going onto golf genius.  

Good news! The golf shirts have arrived! Distribution will be on Wednesday, November 1,  
from 8am - 2 pm under the canopy. We have the list of those members who placed their shirt  
order.  If you did not order a shirt, one of the committee members will take your name and other 
information during the shirt distribution. Subsequent distribution will occur on November 8,  
opening day.  
 
Our MGA has donated $200.00 to the Italian Open/ Hope Hospice outing on October 14, 2023. 
Many MGA members participate in this event.  
 
Any organization needs dedicated individuals who are willing to take on duties and tasks to make 
events happen. I want to thank past and present MGA Committee members for doing just that.  I 
also want to thank and acknowledge our pro shop staff, our food and beverage department and 
our golf course staff for contributing to our past and future successful plans and events.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all very soon. Welcome Back! 

 

Regards, 

Larry Voit, President 

Roger Bonneau, Vice President 

Dale Kroft, Treasurer and Special Events 

John Waterworth, Secretary and Golf & Grounds Liaison 

John Clay, Tournament Chair 

 


